
If you are planning to attend a sporting event at Charles City County High School
for 2020-21, please note the following:

1. All tickets will be presold this year. There will be no tickets sold at the door. Tickets will be
limited in quantity and there may be instances where contests will have no fans in the stands at
all.

2. All spectators who are allowed in must wear masks and sit in marked/designated areas.
Tickets may have assigned seating to promote social distancing.

3. Temperature checks will be conducted prior to entering into the facility. If you are entering
with a household, all members of that household must past that check. If you have symptoms
of COVID-19 or an unacceptable temperature, the entire household will not be allowed to
witness the game. Failure to comply with leaving the premises in a timely matter may result in
denial to any other on-campus activity and possible charges of trespassing being filed.

4. Concessions (if sold) will be held in mask-free areas. There is no eating in the gymnasium or
stands this year. There will be designated areas for food consumption. Mask-free areas are for
eating and drinking purposes only.

5. Spectators must leave the facility upon completion of the game. A designated door may be
assigned for leaving the premises after the game. Parents picking up student-athletes will be
directed to the cafeteria to wait as it has adequate spacing for social distancing.

6. NEW: All Tidewater District games for the basketball season will consist of home fans only.
To practice social distancing and contract tracing (if needed), Charles City fans will only be
allowed into our home games. No Charles City fans will be allowed at Carver Academy, King &
Queen, King William, Mathews, Middlesex, and West Point High School for basketball season.
Games featuring non-district competition and travel to their locality is TBD and at the discretion
of the hosting school. Charles City County High School athletic department is working to
broadcast games via social media or another platform for fans to view.

If you want Charles City High School to continue to have athletics and activities, please do
your part by respecting and abiding by our guidelines. We are doing our best with the
limitations in order to provide student-athletes the opportunity to compete while keeping
fans entertained in a safe and harboring environment.


